
Good evening, 
 
I consent for this email to be used  
 
I am emailing you to express my concerns with the mental health and homeless hub being placed on 
Fanshawe Park Road.  
 
I have young children that live in the neighbourhood. The risks that can come with such homes are 
alarming and need to be addressed.  
 
Such homes should be zoned in areas that have resources. Not beside a restaurant and toy store.  
 
Please address these concerns in your meeting.  
 
Nashat Gawro 
 


